
 
 

Dring Digest w/e 24th March 2023 
 

Reminder that school will be closed to all pupils on 31st March for an inset day. 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 School Attendance Matters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
#GoingInNotMissingOut 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 KS2 Spring Concert 
KS2 are really looking forward to showing you their work in Music on Thursday 30th March at 2.00pm. We 
hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 Classes 9, 10 & 11 – Reminder 

Thursday 30th March at 8:35am, Year 5 and 6 Maya Museum in the hall showcasing all of their learning for 
this half-term.  Parents are invited into school to come and see this work. We hope you can make it and 

look forward to seeing you there! 
 

 Classes 6, 7 & 8 - Reminder 

Wednesday 29th March at 2:30pm, Year 3 and 4 Maya Museum in the hall showcasing all of their learning 
for this term. Parents are invited into school to come and see this work. We hope you can make it and look 

forward to seeing you there! 
 

 Nut Free School 
Polite reminder that we are nut free school.  For health and safety reasons please ensure that any snacks or 
packed lunch items do not contain any nuts.  Thanks.  
 

 OPAL Bingo 
Introducing OPAL bingo! Each class has been given a bingo board with lots of items to collect – anything 
from a wooden spoon to a scooter – when a class collects all the ‘loose parts’ on their board and calls bingo 
they will get 15 minutes extra OPAL time! If a class calls bingo and has collected their starred item, they will 
win 30 MINUTES extra time!! Please see our websites ‘Play’ page for your Childs/Children’s bingo board, 
under the ‘Help Us Out’ tab.  https://dringhousesprimary.org/play/ 
 

 Calling all local businesses - Would you like to sponsor a planter?  

You could have your business name on one of our 3 new planters outside the front office for all visitors to 

see.   An 8 x 6 inch plaque with your business name on would cost you just £50.  The money raised 

would help fund the planters and the front garden of our school.  

Your business name would be on the planter for at least 2 years - that's 2 years of advertising for your 

business for just £50 

If you are interested - please contact Clare smith on csmith@dringhouses.co.uk or call in to the 

office.  Thank you  

 

https://dringhousesprimary.org/play/
mailto:csmith@dringhouses.co.uk


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 #wakeupwednesday 

 
 
 



 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
 

 



 
 
 

 

 



 



 
 

 

Underwater Hockey – Why not give it a go…..? 

We're currently looking for new members, and as part of that aim we're hoping to get some 
interest from younger people, as historically the club had many junior members who even 
competed at junior national tournaments. We are running a free "Give it a go" session on 
Saturday 11th March 15:00-16:00 at Yearsley Swimming Pool and would be delighted if we could 
introduce the sport to some new, enthusiastic members! I'm hoping to reach out to Year 5 and 6 
aged students to foster some interest and was wondering if it is any way possible to facilitate this 
through local schools, which would be very much appreciated! I'm happy to discuss any 
appropriate means that we can reach out in coordination with schools. 
 

Further details about our club and specifics of the event can be found in the link to our facebook 
page in the email signature below, but the only requirement we have for people who want to give 
it a try is that they are confident swimming at least a length of a pool, and happy with trying to 
dive to the bottom of the pool. All that people need to bring is a swimming costume and some 
socks to wear under fins. We will supply all equipment including: 
Fins 

Mask 

Snorkel 
Hats 

Gloves 

Sticks 



 

As the club is a British Octopush Association member, we are also covered by their insurance 
policy, and have attached a letter with details. I have also attached a leaflet detailing the time and 
place for the session. 
 

Apologies if this is not the best contact to use for this request, please let me know if a more 
appropriate contact exists! 
 

Best Regards, 
Sam Birt 
 

 
York Octopush Club 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 


